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Tintwistle C. E. (A) Primary School         

            ‘Confidence, Competence, Creativity’
5th January 2018
Ofsted Report
We are delighted to be able to tell you that Ofsted has continued to grade the school as good. Your child should have brought home an Ofsted letter for you, this is also available on the website. As well as recognising our good practice the Ofsted inspector agreed with the strategic priorities which we have set out in our School Improvement Plan, which is jointly created by staff and governors. For 2017/18 our priorities are:
· Increase challenge for all, particularly high attainers

· Develop Maths Mastery teaching through membership of the North West Maths Hub

· Enhance the reading culture of the school, including implementing Accelerated Reader

· Raising standards in writing

· Enriching the curriculum – Artsmark Award, outdoor learning, Forest Schools, sports and health
· Partnership working within the newly formed Collaboration of Glossop Schools (CoGS)
Attendance
Whilst the majority of children in school have good attendance a significant number of pupils in school have attendance below 90% which is the DfE threshold for persistent absence. If this applies to your child we will be issuing a letter next week detailing your child’s absences.

Kings and Queens
Wow what amazing costumes we saw today – check out the website for photos. Well done to everyone who dressed up, including some very dramatic staff. There was also a Tudor murder mystery in Class 3 to be investigated… 
Life Support Training
As there are now two defibrillators in Tintwistle, including the new one at Tintwistle Athletic Football Ground, we have been asked to host life support training so that as many members of the community as possible know how to access and use these devices. Training will be held in the school hall at 5.30pm on Tuesday 16th January and we hope to have a good turnout.
White Hall Trip 2018
Next year’s White Hall trip will be from 10.10.18 to 12.10.18 and booking forms have been sent out to all children in Y4 and Y5 (next year’s Y5 and Y6). Please do let us know as soon as possible if your child would like to attend as places are limited and we would hate to disappoint anyone.
Reminder from Sue
Please could you make sure you keep your contact details up to date as we seem to have a lot of out of date mobile numbers at the moment. Sue would also be grateful for money to be sent in in labelled envelopes.
Jo Griffin, Headteacher
